
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter 

9 June 2023

 Hello everyone,   

It has been a warm week at school and the children have done well to stay focused on their 

learning when some of the classrooms are very hot! It has been lovely to see children playing 

together outside and making the most of the new shelter in the centre of the playground. 

Lots of the children keep their jumpers or fleeces on and then complain about the heat. Can 

you please tell them about keeping cool and making sure that they drink plenty of water.   

We were lucky enough to have a performance called ‘When the bird sang’ by travelling light 

theatre company on Monday. Reception, KS1 and Year 3 watched the two performances. 

Travelling light work with all the teachers and children delivering drama lessons within our 

curriculum. We are grateful for the support, and it helps the children when it comes to the 

class performances. Having the confidence to perform and express themselves is such an 

important skill in later life.   

I had an exciting meeting yesterday with Touchwood play who will be developing the 

playground. They have produced plans to create an all-weather path around the field with 

various play points where children can balance, swing, and play creatively. There are also 

plans for a shelter that can be used as an outdoor classroom. I am very passionate about 

outdoor learning and this development will help facilitate our plan to see more teaching 

outside next year. As soon as I receive the plans electronically, we will be able to show you 

pictures. The first phase of the development is being funded by Margot Cooper from Limbs 

and Things. We are grateful for her generosity.   

I am conscious that many parents would like to know when our inset days will be next year. I 

can tell you that they will be:  

Friday 1st and Monday 4th September 2023  

Monday 30th October 2023  

Tuesday 2nd January 2024   

Monday 15th April 2024  

Have a good weekend and hopefully the sun will continue to shine.  

Mr Hawkins 

Headteacher 
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ROSEMARY AND 
THE LIMES NURSERY SCHOOL 

Haviland House 
St Jude's 

Bristol 
BS2 0DT 

Website: limesandrosemary.com 
 

Is your child going to be 3 years old between 1st September 2019 and 31st Au-
gust 2020? 

Apply now for a September 2023 Nursery Place 
We offer 15 hours to all 3 - 4 year olds and 30 hours for working parents who 

are eligible  Check your eligibility at https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 

Please either come in to see us, email rosemaryn@bristol-schools.uk or call  
the office on 0117 9030317 to complete  

an application for your child 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
mailto:rosemaryn@bristol-schools.uk

